From: Joshua Vasby-Burnie

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: Women"s health and choices
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 3:07:58 AM

Dear Sir or Madam,

I couldn't help noticing on the news Portland City's proposed policy of banning future
procurement of goods and services from the state of Texas.

I currently live in China where women are frequently denied choice over reproductive care
and forced abortions are daily realities. Does Portland currently have, or is it considering to
have, a similar policy about procuring goods and services from here?

Thank you for your time in answering this question,

Yours sincerely,

Josh
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